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MINUTES OF THE BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE MALDEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

Monday, November 7, 2016 

Malden Senior Center, 7 Washington Street 
 
 
The following were in attendance: 
Mr. Leonard Iovino 
Mr. Lawrence Silverman 
Mr. Jerry Froio 
Mr. Jerry Leone 
Dr. Charles Grandson – Interim Superintendent 
Ms. Carol Keenan, Interim Assistant Superintendent 
 
Meeting was called to order by subcommittee chair, Mr. Iovino at 6:00 PM.  The topics discussed are as 
follows: 
 
1. Discussed briefly the upcoming superintendent's retreat on 11/18 and 11/19. 

 
2. Discussed any class sizes of over 30 students.  Ms. Keenan reported that at Linden and at Forestdale, Grade 
4 and Grade 2 respectively, additional certified personnel have been hired. She stated that Grade 1 at 
Salemwood is in need of a support person. The subcommittee unanimously agreed that there must be a 
posting ASAP to hire a support person for Grade 1 at Salemwood. 
 
3. Mr. Leone discussed a security issue at Malden High School.  A security person is needed to be hired for 2 
nights per week for the remainder of the school year at $21.00 per hour, not to exceed a total of $9,500.00.  
Mr. Leone has requested that a budget subcommittee be scheduled for this issue to be voted on and then 
brought before the committee as a whole at the retreat.  Mr. Iovino will schedule a meeting 
before Friday's retreat. 
 
4. Motion to adjourn by Mr. Froio and seconded by Mr. Leone at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Leonard Iovino 
Co-Chair, Budget Subcommittee 
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